PERFECT in every way!!!

On Saturday, February 20th at Resurrection Catholic Secondary School, our
International Languages Chinese program celebrated the Chinese New Year, in this,
the 'Year of the Tiger'!

The celebrations were simply extraordinary. The special guests included the mayors of both Kitchener and Waterloo,
Board Trustee Louise Ervin, former VP of St. Louis Marie Miller as well as all 3 of the current St. Louis
Administrators...and they were joined by close to 900 as awards were handed out (for Mathematics competition work);
there were class presentations from all of the classes (beginning at age 3 years old); as well as musical and drama
presentations...afterwards, food was shared, people had a chance to socialize, and a good time was had by all.

The Site Supervisor and the person who has been responsible for this program becoming a part of St. Louis and the
Waterloo Catholic District School Board this past September is Hang Liu...she has done an incredible amount of work to
make this a reality and, as is the case for all of our International Languages program staff, Hang is incredibly passionate
about sharing the culture and language of her Mother tongue (in this case, Mandarin).

It was a very special day. Again, congratulations go out to Hang and her staff from the International Languages Chinese
program.
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